
 

 

 

 
February 2, 2015 
 

  

Mayor Barrett and Milwaukee Common Council 
200 East Wells Street 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 
  

Dear Mayor Barrett and Milwaukee Common Council: 
  

I write to you today to express my support of the proposed Streetcar. Development of a community 
resource such as this will provide more than diverse transportation options.  
  

The construction and operation of the Streetcar would provide both short and long term job creation for 
our community. The bulk of the capital needed to grow this project will be provided through federal funding 
sources and would be passed to other states or cities if not utilized here.  
  

The Streetcar will attract a fresh workforce and new businesses. It provide another environmentally 
friendly option to satisfy our city’s transportation needs and a safe alternative to driving while under the 
influence of alcohol.  
  

I support the proposed Streetcar because it makes sense as part of a larger growth strategy for 
Milwaukee. Please vote in favor of this valuable investment. 
  

Thank you, 

 
Rep. Jonathan Brostoff 
Assembly District 19 
 


